
Dear Members of the House Rules Committee and Senate Committee on Campaign Finance Reform, 
 
I write today seeking your leadership for campaign contribution limits and mandatory taglines on 
political advertisements. 
 
I'm a proud Oregonian and I'm deeply concerned about the role big money is playing in Oregon politics. 
 
Oregon has one of the worst records nationwide with regard to money in politics. As reported in the 
February 22 Oregonian investigative news story “Polluted by Money”, Oregon is one of only five states 
that have no campaign contribution limits whatsoever, and it has the highest corporate giving in 
elections per capita of any state. 
 
We all know, this is not what democracy looks like. It’s time for Oregon’s elected leaders to pass 
comprehensive campaign finance reform, including the most fundamental tool in the toolbox – 
campaign contribution limits. 

Allow Oregon voters to have the final say in ensuring that contribution limits and mandatory taglines on 
political advertisements are legal under the Oregon Constitution. No more multi-million dollar checks 
from corporate executives!  No more "dark money" anonymous ads! 

Sincerely, 

Dave Ehrlichman 
 
 


